Report on Meeting 141 A-B of the Decimal Classification Editorial Policy Committee 
Submitted by Deborah Rose-Lefmann, liaison to ALCTS SAC
Meeting 141A of the Decimal Classification Editorial Policy Committee (EPC) was held virtually over the EPC listserv, in February 2019. Meeting 141B was held virtually over the EPC listserv, in April 2019.
EPC approved the following changes to the tables and schedules (most are follow-ups from the previous face-to-face meeting): 
· A rewrite of portions of the Introduction to the Dewey Decimal Classification to update it for the WebDewey environment
· Addition of language to classes containing “arrange notes” (e.g., Specific personal computers: arrange alphabetically) clarifying that these arrangements are optional
· Provision for Montenegrin language in Table 6 and the 400s and Montenegrin literature in the 800s
· Change of “programming” to “software development” and “computer programs” to “software” in the computer science schedules, to reflect current usage
· Update on the notation for the optional, geographic-chronological arrangement of religions in the 200s
· Provision for Two-spirit people and SOGI (Sexual orientation and gender identity), and for asexuality, eunuchs, and hijras, a follow-up to the LGBT and transgender identity updates from meeting 141
· Updates on metaphor and metonymy in cognitive linguistics, clarifying the interdisciplinary number
· Provision of more granular notation for spices 
· Updates to birds (in the context of hunting)
· Provision for specific chess openings; users are directed to (optionally) arrange by codes used in ECO, the Encyclopedia of Chess Openings
· Updates to space flight and travel, distinguishing travel in space (including near-earth orbit) from travel to or on extraterrestrial worlds
In addition, the Committee was informed of changes made to the geography and history schedules, necessitated by the name change of Swaziland to Eswatini. This sort of routine change no longer requires EPC approval, but we are notified of them.
The committee was also informed of several surveys that will be coming out soon: 
· A survey of library administrators on interest in (and willingness to pay for) Dewey Linked Data services
· A survey of catalogers on editorial team practice, and areas in particular need of updates
· A monthly poll on interest in potential editorial projects
Proposals sent to EPC are now available for viewing and comment by interested Dewey users at http://oc.lc/DeweyExhibits
[bookmark: _GoBack]The next face-to-face meeting of the Decimal Classification Editorial Policy Committee, EPC 142, has been scheduled for September 23-24, 2019 at the Library of Congress. This will be my last meeting (my term is up at the end of 2019). As there is no longer an “official” liaison among the ALA appointees to EPC, some arrangement will have to be made for reporting EPC’s activities to ALCTS. The leadership of ALCTS is aware of this.


